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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act gives money to the OPGC to help patients with complex needs who are being
discharged from hospitals to post-acute care settings. (Flesch Readability Score: 65.7).

<i>Digest: The Act directs the OHA to take steps to take care of hospitals' problems in finding places
to send certain patients who are ready to leave the hospital. (Flesch Readability Score: 60.5).</i>Ù

<i>Requires the Oregon Health Authority to take steps to address challenges faced by hospitals in
discharging</i>Ù Appropriates moneys to the Long Term Care Ombudsman out of the General Fund
for distribution to the Oregon Public Guardian and Conservator to provide services to patients with
complex needs who are being discharged from hospitals to post-acute care settings.

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT
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